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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

October 23, 2020 

 

    

Timothy Karel  

850 Randolph Avenue 

St. Paul, MN 55102 

 

VIA EMAIL:  tkarel@tedglasrud.com 

 

Re:  Appealed Special Tax Assessment for Property at 850 Randolph Avenue (File No. J2101E, 

Assessment No. 218300) 

 

Dear Mr. Karel: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 20, 2020 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the Legislative hearing to Tuesday, 

November 3, 2020 between 9:00 and 10:30 am via phone.  

 

Per your conversation, if you install video cameras/empty camera housings and “no dumping, 

area under video surveillance” sign(s) Ms. Moermond will recommend the assessment is deleted. 

Staff will come by to inspect prior to the November 3rd hearing to see if this is completed.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

Cc:  

Lisa Martin – Department of Safety and Inspections, Code Enforcement Supervisor  
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